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The "US-Ordered Cross-Border Monitorships" chapter in Global Investigations Review's third edition
of The Guide to Monitorships explores key aspects of cross-border monitorships, as well as legal and
practical challenges related to serving as a monitor for a multinational company.

Topics include:

the role of the monitor;
observing privacy and labor laws; and
variations in local business culture and practices.
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